PROCESS FOR NOMINATING A MEMBER FOR LIFETIME MEMBERSHIP

Announcement for nominations will be made in the Rockin’ Seniors newsletter in the January and February
issues. (Exception for 2018 March only issue)

Nomination forms will be available at the Senior Center front desk and on the website.
Nominations will be accepted annually January 1* through March 10"

Candidate can be nominated by any member, board member, or staff person. Filled out form is to be given to
Executive Director or Assistant Director for consideration.

If no nominations are made, the board may appoint Lifetime Membership(s), even after the nomination
deadline.

All submitted nomination forms will be reviewed by a board-appointed-committee and the Executive Director.
Final nominations will be presented to the board by the nominating committee at the March board meeting.
Final vote will be made by the Executive Board and the Executive Director, with input from the entire board.

Announcement and award will be made at the Volunteer Appreciation event in May. It will then be publicized
on the website, social media, by press release, and in the next published Senior Center newsletter.

PROCESS FOR NOMINATING A MEMBER FOR HONORARY MEMBERSHIP

Announcement for nominations will be made in the Rockin’ Seniors newsletter in the January and February
issues. (Exception for 2018 March only issue)

Nomination forms will be available at the Senior Center front desk and on the website.
Nominations will be accepted annually January 1% through March 10"

Candidate can be nominated by any member, board member, or staff person. Filled out form is to be given to
Executive Director or Assistant Director for consideration.

If no nominations are made, the board may appoint Honorary Membership(s), even after the nomination
deadline.

All submitted nomination forms will be reviewed by a board-appointed-committee and the Executive Director.
Final nominations will be presented to the board by the nominating committee at the March board meeting.
Final vote will be made by the Executive Board and the Executive Director, with input from the entire board.

Announcement and award will be made at the Volunteer Appreciation event in May. It will then be publicized
on the website, social media, by press release, and in the next published Senior Center newsletter.

Board will review Honorary Memberships for renewals annually in March.



